
 

 

Senior Community Learning Newsletter 
Term 4 

 
Creating a learning community, nurturing and integrating faith and life, in a spirit of openness. 

 

“Teamwork makes the dream work!” 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to the most exciting Term of the Year! This is a great time to be in Year 5s or Year 6s. It's a chance for the Year 5s to 
look ahead to the footprints they will be making as they step into leadership roles for Year 6. It's also an exciting time for Year 6s 

who get to reflect on the footsteps they've made, and also look forward to their next adventure as Year 7s.  
 

We have a lot to celebrate about Term 3. The art show was a huge success for everyone involved.. We thank every student who 
participated by displaying their artwork. Well done everyone on your talents and creativity.  

We also had athletics successes from a number of students; a team who developed their public speaking roles by presenting 
their Werribee Zoo projects back at the zoo; wonderful singing and participation from everyone at Mass, particularly with the 

moves for 'My Lighthouse'.  
Coming up in Term Four:  

Twilight Sports 
Student Led Conversations 

Year 6 Transition 
Year 5 Leadership Speeches 

Senior Celebrations [watch this space for details!] 
Christmas Market 

 

We look forward to seeing you for all our events.  Have a fantastic term!  




